
 

 

 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Central Maine Community College is conducting a competitive bid 

process for the CMCC Emergency Egress Road at Central Maine 

Community College at 1250 Turner Street in Auburn, Maine.  Bids will be 

opened and read aloud by Central Maine Community Center at 2:00 p.m. 

on 15 September 2022. 

 

Project consists of tree clearing and grubbing, excavation, fill, gravel-

surfaced roadway, pipe culvert, traffic control gate, and incidentals. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website:  https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 

 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

